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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

PDL Thermosafe Bathroom Heater 
22 September 2010                                                         ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem In some instances the heater could overheat due to temperature 
rise in the terminal block. this could potentially cause damage to 
the plastic housing and could result in the risk of fire. 
 

Details This recall effects The PDL 3208 Thermosafe installed after 1 July 
2006. 
 
You can identify the heaters by the logo 'PDL Thermosafe' on the 
top of the heater.  No other PDL items are affected. 
 

What to do If you have one of these heaters and believe it was installed after 
1 July 2006, please discontinue use and register your details with 
Schneider Electric (NZ) Ltd by visiting the following website 
http://www.senz-quality.com/ 

 

Alternatively you can contact Schneider Electric NZ Limited on 
0508 256 256 for further information. 

You will be contacted by a company representative who will 
arrange for checking and replacement as necessary. This will be 
done at no cost to you.  

Do not remove the product or inspect it yourself. 
 

More 
Information 

Refer to the links below: 
Recall notice 
NZ Herald article 

Consumer website 
Schneider Electric (NZ) Ltd website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.senz-quality.com/
http://www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz/pdf-library/product-recall-notices/17073%20Recall%20Notice_greyscale_NZH.pdf
http://www.nzherald.co.nz/nz/news/article.cfm?c_id=1&objectid=10675263
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/pdl-thermosafe-bathroom-fan-heaters?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls
http://www.senz-quality.com/

